
 

 

Update Covid-19  

 

The situation for countries where MTS trucks drive is constantly changing hour by hour. Many rumors 

continue to flourish and it is difficult to obtain reliable information from different countries. 

However, since last Monday we can see that much has changed in Europe and then in our industry as 

well.  

 

- Most countries have now closed their border, except for freight transport that is still allowed 

to pass. However, only a few borders are kept open for freight transport. As a result, the 

trucks are not able to drive the nearest route but must drive detours to reach the border. 

- The queues at the borders are usually 5-60 hours long. 

- All drivers are checked at the border. 

- Turkey puts all drivers who return from Europe in quarantine for 14 days. 

 

The MTS trucks are driving as usual and yet we see no obstacles to being able to fulfill our freight 

assignment for our customers. However, delays may occur as a result of the queues at the borders. 

This force majeure situation that has arisen increases our costs. At the moment, we do not have an 

overview of what this will mean exactly but we will have to compensate us for this towards our 

customers. We hope we will have a better overview of the situation around week 15. 

We are now focusing on fulfilling our freight assignments in the best possible way for all our 

customers. 

 

In these times we hope for your understanding. 

 

 

 

 


